
International Literacy Day 

Thursday 8th September 

Tomorrow is International Literacy Day. This takes place on 

September 8th every year to raise awareness of literacy problems 

that exist within our own local communities as well as globally. We 

will be celebrating this event in two ways. 

Firstly, we will be sharing poems about the weather and seasons 

to inspire us to write some of our own. We are planning to enter 

these into a poetry competition through Morrab Library. To 

celebrate the day, we will be dressing as seasons and weather. 

If they would like to, children can come to school dressed as a 

colour of the rainbow or as a season, e.g. with 

sunglasses and a cap for summer or hat, gloves, 

scarf and boots for winter. 

Secondly, we will be having a Books and 

Bakes event next Monday afternoon (12th 

September). Proceeds will be used to buy 

some new books for both classes to enjoy and 

foster our love of reading. We would be 

grateful for donations of cake for this event. 

Cakes will be sold on the playground at 3.15 

so we look forward to seeing you then. 


